
             NOTICE TO ALL SRI LANKANS 

Please be informed that the Department of Examinations of Sri Lanka is 

currently studying the feasibility of conducting the G.C.E. O/L Examination 

through the Sri Lanka Missions abroad for the children of expatriates 

residing in abroad. 

In this context, the Department of Examinations of Sri Lanka has requested 

through the Ministry of Foreign Affairs from this Consulate General to send 

the profiles of the candidates those who wish to sit for G.C.E. O/L 

Examination scheduled to be held in December 2018 which include the 

details of the city of residence, gender, age, subjects (all the prescribed 

subjects for G.C.E. O/L or parts thereof), medium (i.e. Sinhalese, Tamil or 

English) and etc, in the first instance, to consider proceeding with this 

proposition.  

Please also be noted that if this proposal is implemented, the Department 

of Examinations will make all arrangements to conduct the G.C.E. O/L 

examination in Dubai or other suitable city subject to bearing all the cost of 

conducting the examination by the side of the candidates who wish to sit 

for the examination.  

The interested candidates those who are residing in Dubai and the 

Northern Emirates and wish to sit for G.C.E. O/L Examination scheduled to 

be held in December 2018 may therefore send their details as requested in 

paragraph 02 above to the email address of exams@doenets.lk with copy 

to slcg.dubai@mfa.gov.lk  

The applicants may please use the following contact details of the 

Department of Examination of Sri Lanka to obtain further information in 

this regard.  

Tel – 0094 112 784 201, 0094 112 784 204, 0094 112 784 206, 0094 112 

785 202, 0094 112 786 200, 0094 112 786 205, 0094 112 784 207 

 

Fax - 0094 11 2785220 

 

E-Mail  -  exams@doenets.lk 
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